
Rescue Union School District Families 
 

CHANGE IN MEAL PICK UP - IMPORTANT 
 
Starting Monday, April 27, 2020  the Rescue Union School District Nutrition 
Services Department will implement a FREE Grab and Go meal delivery model that distributes meals 
on a weekly basis for any child 18 years of age and younger.   At the time of pick-up, you will be 
provided five (5) breakfast meals and five (5) lunch meals for every child age 18 and under.     
 
Meals for each week will only be handed out on the following dates: 

Monday, April 27 
Monday, May 4 

Monday, May 11 
Monday, May 18 

Tuesday, May 26 (Monday Holiday) 
 
A Summer Feeding program will be announced soon for June and July, so stay tuned. 
 
To help us limit the exposure for our staff and our families, this will be a drive up service where we will 
hand you the bags containing five (5) days of meals for each child that is in your family.   Please do 
not get out of your vehicles as we want to ensure the safety of you and our staff.  
 
We will provide these free breakfast and lunch bagged meals at the following locations: 

• Pleasant Grove Middle School – look for the pop-up awning in the bus loop area  
2540 Green Valley Road – Meals will be available between 11:00-1:00. 

• Outside the Green Valley School Office building at 2380 Bass Lake Road from 11:00-12:00. 
• Knolls at Green Valley Apartments, on the corner of Cambridge Road and Cimarron Road – Look for 

our Nutrition Services Van with meals available from 12:00-1:00 pm. 

We have also partnered with The Food Bank of El Dorado County and will have food available for 
your family from the Food Bank at the same time. 
  
Thank you for your understanding and continued support.  Please contact me if you have any 
questions. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Kim Andreasen, Rescue Union School District Food Service Director, kandreasen@rescueusd.org 


